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04 February 2025 – Aurora Province: The Philippine Statistics Authority 
(PSA) Aurora is committed to completing the 2024 Census of Population and 
Community-Based Monitoring System (POPCEN-CBMS) successfully. From 
the last week of December 2024 to the second week of January 2025, a 
saturation drive worked toward this goal. 
 
The drive succeeded because the Head Census 
Area Supervisor, all POPCEN-CBMS office-based 
personnel and several statistical researchers 
collaborated consistently, guaranteeing every 
designated barangay had complete coverage 
efficiently and on time. Provincial census 
objectives were achieved through an important 
collective effort as all data processing concluded. 

  

  

PSA AURORA CONDUCTS SATURATION EFFORT TO 
ENSURE DATA COMPLETION FOR 2024 POPCEN-CBMS  

Photo taken during the saturation in Brgy. Dibacong, Casiguran, Aurora. 
Photo courtesy of Julia Patricia T. Soriao, PSO Clerk 

Taken during the saturation in Brgy. Dibacong, 
Casiguran, Aurora. 

Photo courtesy of Julia Patricia T. Soriao,  
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As needed, weekend work (Saturdays and Sundays) were undertaken by the 
assigned personnel to maintain efficient operations. The data processors 
concurrently performed the necessary functions of encoding and verifying the 
collected data and this guaranteed accuracy and completeness. 
 

 

 
The commitment and perseverance of the staff ensured that no community was 
left behind, even in areas with challenging geographical conditions. These 
efforts are expected to produce comprehensive data, which will serve as a 
valuable tool in the planning and delivery of public services for the province. 

PSO Clerk Julia Patricia T. Soriao and ISA I Delbert F. Trinidad, PFP Elizabeth Q. Lopez, SR Rebecca P. Blanza and AS(COSW) 
Angelica R. Vargas conducting a saturation at Brgy. Abuleg and Brgy. Dibaraybay, Dinalungan, Aurora 

Photo Courtesy of Julia Patricia T. Soriao 

HCAS Abner June A. Tablan, with SR Rica Mae C. Domino and Janeth E. Corpuz during saturation at Baler and Dipaculao 
Photo Courtesy of Janeth E. Corpuz 
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PSA Aurora remains committed to delivering reliable and timely data to support 
the government’s development efforts and improve community services across 
the province. As the census proceeds to its next  phase, the agency looks 
forward to utilizing this vital information to help shape a brighter future for all 
residents. 

 
 
 
 
FERDINAND E. SANTIAGO 
(Supervising Statistical Specialist) 
Officer-in-Charge 
 
 

Team Supervisor Marren F. Moral and ROvelyn Palustre with Enumerator Elreen Ann Justimbaste during their saturation  
at San Luis and ISA II Patrick Cheyney D. Flores (Right) with Statistical Researcher Monaluz Alendayo and Kenneth Sampaga 

Photo Courtesy of Rovelyn Palustre and ISA II Patrick Cheyney Flores 

PSA Aurora personnel led by Statistical Analyst, Arlyn B. Santiago on their way to Brgy. Dikapinisan San Luis, Aurora, a coastal 
barangay for saturation (Photo Courtesy of SA Arlyn Santiago 


